
 

At Home in East Lothian is run by Social Enterprise in East Lothian Ltd. The key feature of a social 

enterprise is it’s a business first and foremost; but unlike private business, it reinvests profits for the 

benefit of the community, not private shareholders. 

 

‘Caring Villages’ 

Informal Drop in information session 

Monday 15th June between 2.30pm and 4.30pm  

Stenton Village Hall  

East Lammermuir Community Council and ‘At Home in East Lothian’ 

have joined forces to see if there are ways of improving support 

services in rural areas for older people and their carers, and to recruit 

local people to provide support. 

If you would like to know more, please come along to our informal 

drop in session. Refreshments will be available. 

This may be of interest to: 

Older people and their families: 

*Families who think their elderly 

relatives might need more support to 

live well at home 

*Older people who need transport to 

get to appointments, go shopping or 

just get out and about 

*People who want to make East 

Lothian more ‘dementia friendly’ 

*People who want to find out more 

about how care might be funded 

People who might like employment: 

*People who are available to work 

part-time 

*People who want to help in their 

community 

For more information contact: 

Janice Hanvidge at East Lammermuir 

Community Council 

janicehanvidge@dsl.pipex.com  

or 

Sheila Durie in At Home in East Lothian.   

sheila@homeineastlothian.org.uk  

01620 826335  
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